# October Newsleiter

We're gearing up for the Fall Party! The date is **October 28th (Thursday)** with the costume parade beginning at **2:00** followed by room parties at **2:30**. The PTA will be providing treats, Capri Suns and paper goods for each class room. These items are purchased with the monies collected from the \$5 Room Party Fee. Further explanation can be found in the lower right corner of this newsletter. If you have not yet paid your room party fee, send check or cash in a sealed envelope marked Room Party Fee. Be sure that your child's name and teacher are on the envelope and check, if applicable. If you have any questions about your particular class party, you may contact the Grade Representative, which can be found on the back side of this newsletter.

Also, Courtney Church needs a co-chair for Room Parties. If you can help her coordinate, pick up and distribute supplies for the three Room Parties, please give her a call at 734-5662. She will give you additional details on the position.

# PTA Officers Co-President: Jill Hoover 1st VPresident: Sherry Thomas 2nd VPresident: Erica Campbell Treasurer: Christy Janezko Secretary: Sandi Brown

## Going Green for a Little Green! Nashua Recycling...

Frito Lay, foil lined chips bags. Any size bag will be recycled. Our Lunch Room Clerks are fabulous about making sure the students hand over their empty bags to be collected for PTA. You can do this at home too! Just empty out the crumbs, and send the bags in to school. For every Frito Lay, foil lined bag we send in, it's .02 for the PTA to use toward Nashua! This also includes Grandma's cookie snacks and Frito Lay nut snacks. Foil drink pouches are also part of our recycling effort. Again, these are collected in the Nashua Elementary lunch room and they can also be collected at home. Remove the straw from the pouch, empty out all remaining contents, flatten the pouch and send it in to school. Our recycle container is emptied once a week from our lunch room and for each pouch that we recycle, it is .02 for the PTA.

Nabisco and Keebler cookie wrappers. Oreos, EL Fudge, Chips Ahoy, Fudge Stripes etc. are also part of our recycling efforts. Empty the container, discard the plastic liner (if there is one), flatten the outer wrapper and send it in to school. For every wrapper we recycle, PTA receives .02.

Every little wrapper can add up quickly! This is only a few, there are many more. If you want more information, you may contact Lindsay Villagran at 695-9316 or Liana Shelley at 734-9685. Or checkout terracycle.net.



# Calendar Information...

#### October

- 1st Labels Contest Begins
- 4th Skating Party Winnwood 6:00-8:00pm
- 4th Cookie Dough Fundraiser Begins
- 5th McTeacher Night (McDonald's Barry Road)
- 11th NKCSD-NO SCHOOL K-12
- 13-21st Book Fair
- 19th Nashua PTA Meeting 6:00pm Media Center
- 19th Third Grade Program 7:00pm
- 26th Wendy's Night 5:00-8:00pm
- 27th Second Grade Field Trip—Deanna Rose 28th Fall Parties Parade at 2:00, Party at 2:30
- 29th NKCSD-NO SCHOOL K-12

#### Cheers!

Gina Nosal is the Nashua PTA Hospitality Chair and she does our Staff and Faculty up right! It's no small task to handle all the "appreciation" dates that are on the calendar each school year. With the help of Nashua Baptist Church and Deborah Dean our teachers and staff are fed a great meal during Parent Teacher Conferences. Gina would also like to acknowledge the following businesses who help her to brighten the staff/faculty's day. Thank you to Gladstone HyVee both the manager and the floral manager. Also thank you to Scott, the Manager at QT on Barry Road for providing free beverage cards for the staff.

### \$5 Room Party Fee

The \$5 Room Party Fee is a per student amount that is collected at the beginning of the school year. The monies then provide every class at Nashua Elementary with drinks, treats, and paper goods for all three parties during the school year. This is service to both parents and students in an effort to keep every party consistent school-wide.